
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Public Service Announcement 

ᑭᒃᑯᑐᐃᓐᓇᕐᓄᑦ ᑐᓴᕋᑦᓴᐃᑦ ᐊᑐᐃᓐᓇᐃᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑐᑦ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ www.gov.nu.ca. 
Public Service Announcements are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 
Kavamatkunnin Tuhaqtitaujukhat hailihimajun Inuktitut, Qablunaatun, Inuinnaqtun Uiuitullu uvani www.gov.nu.ca. 
Les messages d’intérêt public sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français au www.gov.nu.ca. 
 
Communications 

Firearm safety awareness events in Cambridge Bay 
 
Start Date:  February 20, 2024 
End Date:  March 4, 2024 
Cambridge Bay, Nunavut 60 sec         
 
The Department of Justice will host firearm safety awareness events in Cambridge Bay 
from March 4 to March 8 as part of the Qukiutiliritsiarniq Nunavummi – Firearm Safety 
Nunavut campaign. 

In collaboration with Nunavut’s Firearm Office, the Community Justice division will 
deliver Possession and Acquisition Licence (PAL) courses during the week. This licence 
permits you to acquire and store non-restricted firearms. 

The Firearm Safety Nunavut Team will also host PAL renewal clinics so residents can 
renew licences and learn more about firearm safety. The team will be at the NCC 
building at 1 Kamotik Road during the week, ready to welcome residents with trigger 
locks and prizes. 

The Community Justice division will continue to offer firearm safety courses, licence 
renewal clinics and safety-awareness events this year throughout Nunavut. 

For more information and to apply for courses contact Qukiutiliritsiarniq Nunavummi-
Firearm Safety Nunavut project coordinator Rebecca Rowan-Tsannie at 
firearmsafetynu@gov.nu.ca. 
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